
Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) and Public 

Workshop: FedEx ANCA Facility 

Notice of Availability of Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) and Public Workshop 

FedEx ANCA Facility 

Ted Stevens Anchorage International Airport, Anchorage, Alaska 

Pursuant to Title 49, United States Code, § 47106(c)(1)(A), notice is hereby given that FedEx Express (FedEx, 

Project Sponsor), in coordination with Ted Stevens Anchorage International Airport (ANC) and the Federal 

Aviation Administration (FAA), intends to relocate the FedEx ANCA Facility at ANC in order to accommodate 

existing and future demand for cargo operations, increase operational efficiencies, and meet FAA and airport 

safety requirements. In accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), a Draft Environmental 

Assessment (EA) has been prepared to disclose the potential economic, social, and environmental impacts of 

the Proposed Action. 

Pursuant to FAA Order 1050.1F and Executive Order 11990, notice is given that the Proposed Action would 

affect wetlands. Potential wetland impacts and mitigation measures are described in the Draft EA. 

Copies of the Draft EA will be available for public examination for a minimum of 30 days from the publication 

of this notice on the Proposed Action’s website https://bit.ly/ANCA-EA and at the following locations: Alaska 

Department of Transportation & Public Facilities, 4111 Aviation Ave, Anchorage, AK 99519 and Z.J. Loussac 

Library, 3600 Denali Street, Anchorage, AK 99503. 

A Draft EA Public Workshop will be held at the following time and place: 

Tuesday, October 17, 2023; 6:00 p.m.–7:30 p.m. Alaska Daylight Time (AKDT) 

Coast Inn at Lake Hood 

3450 Aviation Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99502 

Written comments on the Draft EA may be emailed to Karin Bouler at Karin.Bouler@rsandh.com or submitted 

via U.S. mail to the following address: 

RS&H 

311 California St, Suite 720 

San Francisco, CA 94104 

Attn: Karin Bouler 

All correspondence must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. AKDT on Friday, October 31, 2023. Be advised 

that all comments received, including personal identifying information, may be made publicly available at any 

time. While you can ask us in your comment to withhold your personal identifying information from public 

review, we cannot guarantee that we will be able to do so. Comments on the Draft EA will be addressed, as 

appropriate, in the Final EA. The Final EA will be made available on the Proposed Action’s website 

https://bit.ly/ANCA-EA and at the following locations: Alaska Department of Transportation & Public 

Facilities, 4111 Aviation Ave, Anchorage, AK 99519 and Z.J. Loussac Library, 3600 Denali Street, Anchorage, 

AK 99503. 
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